
                                                                    
June 1, 2021   
  
Dear RLA Middle School Families,  
Thank you for all the support and partnership throughout this school year.  By many accounts, it has 
been a challenging year, but certainly a very successful and fulfilling one as well! As the year winds 
down, I wanted to get information to you regarding learning material and technology device returns.   
 
Please be prepared to bring back any and all materials that you may be in possession of (this includes 
text books, reading books, library books, math materials and computer devices) to your child’s home 
school on Wednesday, June 9 between 8:00 am - 9:00 am.  Students can check their textbook accounts 
any time by following these directions.  Note: Students should NOT return school-issued chromebooks 
and power cords UNLESS they are not returning to the district next year (ex: attending private school, 
moving to another town, etc.).  Signs will be posted to help families locate the drop off areas, and staff 
will be present to help facilitate checking in items.   

Drop-off site locations at home middle schools are: 

• FWMS: team room (enter in the bus loop near the bike racks) 
• RLMS: bookroom (enter by the bus loop across from the track) 
• TMS: library (enter through the main doors) 

In addition to returning school materials to TMS on June 9th, Tomlinson/RLA 8th graders can pick up 
their custom TMS Class of 2021 t-shirt, TMS Yearbook (if ordered) and 4 tickets for the moving up 
ceremony. 

FWMS/RLA 8th graders will be able to pick up their moving up ceremony tickets on June 9th, as well. 

RLMS/RLA 8th graders can pick up their 4 tickets for the Moving Up Ceremony from the RLMS Main 
Office anytime between 8am – 3pm on Tuesday, June 15th or Wednesday, June 16th. 

Please note, that everything is due back to the home school by June 9! With that said, if your child’s only 

means of logging into class is on the school-issued device, you can keep the device until Friday, June 18 

(after school is done for the year).  That is a half-day, so the devices would be expected to be dropped 

off at the Main Office entrance no later than 1:30.   

 

It is imperative to our end-of-year process that all items are returned before the school year closes.  Be 

advised that you will be charged for any unreturned items at the predetermined rate. Thanks again for 

all your support and hard work in helping your child achieve this year!  
 
Best regards, 

Steve DeAngelo  
Principal  
Remote Learning Academy  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I_vJquRhq5EGJhrtUQ42khmc7TNRuptTXKWm8gJy0QU/edit?usp=sharing

